The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia will be
reported on the progress of the criminal investigation on the
attempted murder of a juvenile in Moscow

A 15-year-old local resident was stabbed with a knife near a school in Shipilovsky proezd in the
south of Moscow. It is reported that the Staff of the educational institution called an emergency
ambulance, the victim was hospitalized in serious condition.

The Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Moscow launched a
criminal investigation on attempted murder.

The Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. A. A. Strizhov, Head of the Main
Investigative Directorate of the ICR for Moscow, to report on the set of investigative actions taken
relative to the launched case.
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